

Bally Haly Newsletter

In This Issue

- Greetings
- Hole in Ones
- Men's and Ladies Invitationals
- Congratulations
- Upcoming
- Thank You

Links

www.cbcf.org

www.bridgestohope.ca

www.ballyhaly.com

Contact Us
www.ballyhaly.com
(709) 726-4021
ballyhaly@rogers.com

Summer 2010: In Review

Hi Everyone!

This year the course has been in fantastic shape and our members and guests have been taking full advantage! CHIMO have begun renovations on the clubhouse and progress is coming along very quickly! The deck looks great and members have been enjoying the great views and outdoor food and beverage service to the fullest! Renovations are now continuing into the restaurant and lounge areas, so the kitchen will only be offering a limited menu in the curling lounge in the upcoming weeks.

Visit ballyhaly.com for restaurant hours or Call 726-4021 ext. 204 for up to date information.

We thank you for your patience and co-operation during this time! Everybody has been great!

Hole in One!

A big congratulation to our members for their hole in one's this season!

Mary Ellen Dominie - Hole 5

Ray Gushue - Hole 15

Peter Gulliver - Hole 11

Jeff MacNeill - Hole 11

Dwayne Lake - Hole 16

Neil Jacobs - Hole 11

Michael Dillon - Hole 13

The Men's Invitational

The 2010 Men's Invitational held July 30th through August 1st was a great success! Over 60 teams registered for the event and despite the rain everyone enjoyed themselves! This year's invitational included an optional round of Glow Golf on Saturday night. It was a fantastic time and we hope to have glow golfing back again soon! Winners of the Men's Invitational were Steve Hawco Jr. and Chris King. Congratulations!

The Ladies Invitational

The 2010 Ladies Invitational was a weekend of good fun and good wine! Over 120 people registered for the event. The Ladies Invitational committee did a great job of organizing the event. The weekend was full of great games and good fun! There were great prize give-aways, karaoke, and great golf! I have to hand it to you ladies! - you sure know how to throw a party!

This year, the Ladies Invitational and Bally Haly teamed up with The Canadian Breast Cancer Foundation to help raise funds for those individuals and families suffering from Breast Cancer in Atlantic Canada. At Friday night's registration and wine and cheese, CBCF offered golfers the opportunity to donate \$10.00 and "play a round" for breast cancer. Donors received a bag of pink tees and a bag-tag. Merchandise was also for sale, with 100% of funds going towards CBCF in Atlantic Canada. We are happy to report that the Ladies Invitational raised a total of \$710.00 for breast cancer!

Great job ladies!

To find out more about how you can donate or become more involved, please visit www.cbcf.org.

Winner of the Ladies Invitational was Janet Mills. Congratulations!

Congratulations

A big congratulations to our winners of the following tournaments:

The Parsons Cup Mixed Tournament: Colin & Bev Janes

Stenaford Cup - Bob & Anna Guest

Parent/Offspring Tournament: Dave & Scott Lawlor

The Heather Mason Cup: Eddie Bearns & Karen Healey (Low Gross & Low Net)

Benson Junior Tournament: Michael Rose

Parsons/Manning Cup: Michael Rose (Junior), Scott Peters (Juvenile) & Lauren Collins (Girls Division)

On Making the Team...

Congratulations is also in order for Janet Mills & Gale Roberts for making the Ladies Amateur Team, Don Boland for making the Senior Amateur Team, Chuck Conley (Provincial Mid-Amateur Champion), Adam Stanley and Steve Hawco for making the Mid-Amateur Team.

They Shot their Age!...

Congratulations to Raynor Lamb (71) and Kevin Murphy (73) for shooting your age this year!

Way to go!

Upcoming

There is a lot to look forward to for the remainder of 2010 and into 2011!

- Construction is going to continue on the building up until December 1*, 2010. Prepare for Christmas in the new clubhouse!
- Make sure you register for the upcoming tournaments:

Men's & Ladies Club Championship is coming up September 4th - 6th.

Mixed Club Championship September 18th - 19th.

Robbie Hryniw Tournament is taking place October 9th-10th. (NOW ACCEPTING PRIZE DONATIONS. Contact Kayla at kaylaosmond@rogers.com)

Men's & Ladies Closing Tournament is scheduled for October 16th.

Sign up for these tournaments at the club bulletin board outside the office.

For more information call 726-4021

To submit an item for the next newsletter contact Kayla Osmond, Marketing & Event Manager at 726-4021 Ext. 203 or kaylaosmond@rogers.com

Thank You

Thank you to all the members who donated non-perishable food items to the Bridges to Hope food bank. They are all very grateful for your contributions.

To find out more about Bridges to Hope and how to get more involved visit www.bridgestohope.ca

Promotions

STARTING SEPTEMBER 15TH,2010: REGISTER FOR 2011 GOLF MEMBERSHIP, PLAY THE REST OF 2010 SEASON FREE!

CALL: 726-4021 FOR DETAILS